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From: Alison Lennox 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 7:12 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I have been so shocked by the ‘process’ the proponents of this development have employed . I can make no better 
submission than this group submission, so although it’s the lazy way- I’ll add my voice to this! 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alison Lennox 
 




